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Coyote hunting is very crucial to Maine’s population of wildlife more importantly 
whitetail deer. With a limited season we would see an increase in coyote populations 
which would cause the whitetail deer population to decline and when there is a 
increase in one species it causes resource depletion that can lead to a disease. This 
could cause the coyotes to become more populated in areas of the state we normally 
don’t see them and they could start to become more of a threat to our communities 
and pets. There is already an abundance of coyotes in Maine and limiting the season 
would be a mistake.


